Shawnee State University

Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University

The Blurb

Newspaper Collections

10-1-1979

The Blurb 10/1979

Shawnee State University

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.shawnee.edu/blurb



Part of the Higher Education Commons, and the Public History Commons

Recommended Citation

Shawnee State University, "The Blurb 10/1979" (1979). The Blurb. 23. https://digitalcommons.shawnee.edu/blurb/23

This News Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Newspaper Collections at Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University. It has been accepted for inclusion in The Blurb by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University. For more information, please contact svarney@shawnee.edu.

THE BLURB







SHAWNEE STUDENT BULLETIN

STUDENT SENATE ELECTIONS

Student Senate elections will be held in the cafeteria on the following dates and times:

Monday, October 15

11-1 and 5-8

Tuesday, October 16

11-1 and 5-8

Wednesday, October 17

11-1 and 5-8

Students must present student I.D. to be eligible to vote.

MEET THE CANDIDATES

Wednesday, October 10, has been designated "Meet the Cadidates Day" by the student elections committee. Cadidates are asked to be present in the cafeteria from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. and from 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. to meet informally with students. Candidates are asked to bring a recent glossy black and white picture to post on a candidate's board in the cafeteria. Bring picture to Fred Chrisman's office in the Allied Health Building immediately.

NOTICE TO CANDIDATES: Candidates are asked to put all posters, etc., <u>only</u> on bulletin boards marked <u>Candidate's Board</u> in the basement of Massie Hall and in the student lounges of C and D Buildings.

STUDENT SENATE CANDIDATES

The following students have submitted petitions for S.S.C.C. student senate candidacy:

Cassie Balzer
Mollie Crabtree
Charla Detty
Merlanna Durdel
Teri Flinchbaugh
Tim Hartlage
Jeannie Matheny

Loren Miller Janet Nesler Cheryl Saunders Kenneth Shoemaker

Glen Slone Bob Smith

Ginny Switalski

Mike Tabor

DAVE TOMA LECTURE

October 15, 1979—The Dave Toma lecture will be presented at 8:00 p.m. in the Activities Center. Dave Toma is the former New York City policeman who had the unique distinction of having his own television series, Toma, named after him.

INDIVIDUALIZATION OF EDUCATION

When: October 12 and 19 from 6:00-9:30

October 13 and 20 from 9:00-4:00

November 3 and 10 from 9:00-4:00

Where: Ohio University

Resident Credit Center

940 Second Street

Portsmouth, Ohio 45662

Directed By: Dr. Monroe Johnson

College of Education

Ohio University

Athens, Ohio

Credit: EdCi 492G 3 hours undergraduate credit

EdCi 592G 3 hours undergraduate credit

-

hours undergraduate credit Portsmouth, Ohio 45662

(614) 353-8218

Eric Cunningham

Ohio University

Cost:

\$25 per undergraduate credit

\$50 per graduate hour

Content: Films, lectures, small and

materials, learning centers, learning

delivery systems, multi-age, teaching

strategies, questioning strategies.

For Further Information:

Resident Credit Center 940 Second Street

large group discussions, resource

Please Read Carefully: Persons enrolling for college credit who have not attended Ohio University, must make application and pay a non-refundable admission fee.

SCHOLARSHIP NEWS

The scholarships are valued at \$495 per year and can be renewed if the academic performance continues to be high. To be eligible, the applicant should possess a 3.5 accumulative average on a 4.0 basis and be at least a second year student or be in a program from which the student should transfer before the second year.

CLUB NEWS

ART CLUB--The Art Club meeting is Tuesday, October 9 at 4:00 p.m. in the Art Room in Massie Hall. This club is for everyone that likes any of the arts. We have a lot of fun and do a lot of things. COME ONE, COME ALL.

DRAMA CLUB--The Drama Club meeting is Tuesday, October 9 at 6:30 p.m. in Massie Hall Auditorium. This is an important meeting. Please try to be there. Everyone is welcome. We are planning a trip to Ohio State University for a play.

POETRY CIRCLE--The Poetry Circle sponsored a Writers Retreat at Tangelwood on Saturday, September 30. A group from the Poetry Circle hiked in the woods of Tangelwood and did creative writing. In the evening a reading was held at the Club House and all the residents of Tangelwood were invited. All of you who like to write, JOIN THE POETRY CIRCLE!